Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Chris Baldassari [cbaldassari@pesenv.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 3:24 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: 'Rachel Green'; Kyle S. Flory

Subject: 6701 Shellmound

Hi Mark,

The two-day SVE pilot study is scheduled to start this Wednesday, July 13 and it is expected to be completed by July 14.

Thanks,
Chris

Christopher J. Baldassari, P.G.
Senior Geologist

PES Environmental, Inc.
7665 Redwood Blvd., Suite 200
Novato, CA 94945

(415) 899-1600 ext. 256
mobile: (415) 497-2731

Fax: (415) 899-1601
cbaldassari@pesenv.com




